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The clear-up begins! 
10 April 2018 

 

 

Earlier this year, Victoria Community & Youth Centre acquired a plot of land on the allotments 

located on Lancaster Avenue, Whitefield. Although it was derelict, littered with rubbish and 

overgrown the volunteers were determined to make a success of the project they started. 

Today work started to clear the land ready for the erection of a new shed to store tools. Later 

on this week and next, the land will be cultivated ready for the planting of preliminary plants 

such as vegetables and fruit bushes. 

Armed with the backing of Six Town Housing and Community Payback, we are excited for what 

the project holds in store for the residents and wider community. 

 



 
 
                         The entrance of the garden project is being cleared ready for the project to start 

. 

 

 

 

                       Our first plot needs to be cleared and cultivated before the plants can be planted! 

 

 

The gallery shows the clearing of the entrance to the allotments and our first plot where we are 

planning to grow our first harvest on! 

If you would like to get involved and help out in our new community garden, then please head 

on over to the “Contact Us” page and fill out the form. 



 


